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Irwin, Steven 
Tuesday, March 11, 2014 7:38 AM 
phyl@woh.rr.com 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: Email Complaint 

Mrs. Phyllis Johnson 
8687 S R 273 W 
Belle Center, Ohio 43310 

Mrs. Johnson, 
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Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Scioto Ridge Wind Farm and 
associated transmission line and substation projects. Your correspondence in opposition to the project will be docketed 
in the public comments for case numbers 13-1177-EL-BGN, 13-1767-EL-BTX, and 13-1768-EL-BTX. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the OPSB at (866) 270-6772. Again, thank you for your 
interest in this case. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 
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PHONE INFORMATION: 
. Home: 9374414970 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• VdiW (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: phylfSjwoh.rr.com 
INDUSTRY:Electric 
ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Friendly Quilters 
• Name on account: Phyllis Johnson 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
This is a very sad situation that the Scioto Ridge Project has put land owners in. The company in England 
doesn't want them in their back yard. These turbins are huge. The view will so obstructed for us not to mention 
the people who live next door to them only a few feet away. There are so many of them, almost on top of each 
other. Investment of property values will also be affected, that means less money for the county. Please not in 
our back yard or for the sake ofthe birds and eagles.Thank you. 
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